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REGULAR COUNCIL 

TO: Mayor & Council DATE: July 20, 2006 

FROM: General Manager, Engineering FILE: 1204-506/11 

SUBJECT: Contract Award M.S. 1204-5060-01 Supply & Delivery of Pump Units for 

Clayton Pump Station 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION 
 

The Engineering Department recommends that Council: 

 

1. Award Contract M.S. 1204-506-01 to the low bidder, Smith Cameron Pump 

Solutions, in the amount of $355,666.30, including GST. 

 

2. Set expenditure authorization for supply and delivery of pump units for Clayton 

Pump Station Contract M.S. 1204-506-01 to $435,000.00; and 

 

SCOPE OF WORK 

 

Contract M.S. 1204-506-01 is for the supply and delivery of pump units for a new 

Clayton Water Pump Station. 

 

We plan to advertise for tenders to the pump station construction later this year.  Our 

consultant has recommended pre-purchase of the pumps to ensure they are available, and 

to have the pump dimensions confirmed to avoid any redesign costs. 

 

TENDER RESULTS 

 

Tenders for this contract were received on July 20, 2006, with results as follows: 

 

Contractor Tender Amount  Optional Items 

 

1. Smith Cameron Pump 

Solutions 

$355,606.30 $13,560.00 

2. National Process 

Equipment 

$444,955.20 $14,167.94 
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The Engineer’s pre-tender estimate was $344,000.00. 

 

 

EVALUATION 

 

The tenders were check for technical requirements, and legal and mathematical errors.  

Both tenders were found to be acceptable. 

 

Smith Cameron Pump Solutions is a local company supplying Layne Vertiline pumps.  

They have capacity for any required training, installation commissioning, post 

commissioning, and emergency services as needed by the City.   

 

The authorized limit includes the tender price, the optional items included in the tender, a 

pump size change cost, and contingency. 

 

We recommend Smith Cameron Pump Solutions be awarded this contract. 

 

FUNDING 

 

Funding is available within the project budget for this expenditure. 

 

 

 

 

    Paul Ham, P.Eng. 

    General Manager, Engineering 

RS/rdd 

 

c.c. - Manager, Utilities & Transportation 

 - General Manager, Finance, Technology & HR Dept. 
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